
 
 

Matauri Bay School 
Matauri Bay School will deliver a supportive interactive learning 
environment where all are challenged to fulfill their potential in the world. 

 
Newsletter  Week 2 Term 4 2019

 
Principal Kōrero   
Tēnā koutou whānau,  
Labour Weekend/Piri Mokena 
I hope that the holidays were a good time for everyone to refresh and get ready for the final term of 2019.                      
Thanks to those whānau able to get along to our hui held on Wednesday 23rd October. We were able to                    
discuss the upcoming events for this term and many parents volunteered to help out on November 9th for                  
our Matauri Bay School Gala. If you have clothing or other items to contribute for the white elephant, you                   
are welcome to drop it at the office during school hours. Labour weekend is a very busy time of year in                     
our area and this year was no exception. Congratulations to Matauri (Te Tapui) for hosting a very well                  
run Piri Mokena weekend sports and fundraising. Well done to those marae who took out the rugby                 
(Matangirau) and Netball (Waihapa).  Great to see our students participating and supporting their marae. 
 
Dress up fun day (Superhero or Halloween) 
Those students who would like to dress up on the 31st of October please $1 coin. Those wanting to wear                    
mufti the cost will be $2. School uniform is free. Look forward to seeing the best theme dressed students                   
on this day. 
 
Teacher Only day 
On Friday the 8th of November will be a preparation day for the gala. We will send home a pānui for                     
some of the senior students who are able to come and help on that day to get the gala stalls set up. 
 
Gala Hangi Fundraiser 
On Monday 16th September Gala Hangi Tickets were sent home. There are 250 Hangis for sale. ​Each                 
whanau of the school has 3 Hangi tickets to sell to help towards our school Gala Fundraiser. There are 3                    
tickets that need to be given to the buyer once you receive full payment. They then need to bring that                    
ticket to the Gala on Saturday 9th November to claim their Hangi. Please return all money, this form and                   
any unsold tickets to the school office before Friday 18th October 2019. If you need more tickets please                  
contact the school office. All proceeds will go towards our tamariki’s end of year activity costs and                 
transport needed for trips throughout the year.  
Hangi’s will be ready for collection from the school at 1.00pm on Saturday 9th November 2019. Your 
support will help make our fundraiser a success. 
 
School Bank Details 
Matauri Bay Primary School  
12-3091-0168047-00 
Mauri ora kia tātou 
Jared Nordstrom 
 
Rā whānau ki a koe:​  Rihari turns 7 on 24/10 and Lena turns 10 on 31/10 
 
Upcoming Calendar Events 

School Gala 
Saturday November 9th 
 
End Of Year Concert 
Wednesday 11th December 2019 

Pool in School 
Set up is Sunday 10th November we need 10 
parent helpers. Let the school office know  
 
Term 4 2019 Ends 
Friday 13th December 2019 

 



 
 

 

 
 

Tai Timu Tai Huri Tai Roa 

   

Timote Tupou Manawa McCall Kawiti Nordstrom 

Tāne Māhuta Tangaroa Tangaroa 
 

 

   

TeKaha Nordstrom Bevan Sanders Jackson Himiona 

Tangaroa Tāne Māhuta Rongo-ma-Tāne 

 


